

Care, fairness and respect... No Barriers to learning...Celebration and joy in all achievements



Shelley First School Newsletter December 2018



Christingle

Well done to the choir who sang at the Christmas Fair and at the annual Christingle service at St Emmanuel Church on Sunday December 9th at 5.00pm. It was a great start to the festive season thank you for joining us to share the celebration.



Christmas Fayre 2018

A massive congratulations to the Friends of Shelley First School (FOSS) for all their hard work and the amount of money they helped us raise at the school Christmas Fayre. We made a whopping £1200; a huge thank you to all of you too for your time and generosity.

She's behind you...!

January brings our Pantomime tradition back to Shelley First. This year we will see snow White, her friends and of course the baddies!

A reminder that we host the Pantomime so that the cost to you is as low as possible, rather than going to a theatre. However, the children still get an amazing experience. The show is on JANUARY 11th and so we need to ask for a voluntary donation to cover the costs involved. Please note that we do not charge above the costs and so if we do not raise sufficient funds, we cannot proceed.

The cost per child is £6 which should be paid via ParentPay by December 31st please.

Thank you.....we are looking forward to the show - oh yes we are!

A note from Mrs Knowles...

After much consideration I have decided not to renew my role as CEO of MAST academy trust. The Trust is now established and I want to return to my greatest joys which are working with Team Shelley and supporting other schools via the WYTA Teaching School. Hopefully, after January, I can do just that. Many thanks for your continued support.

Xmas plays ~ oh what a performance!!!!

Congratulations and a very well done to all of the children who performed brilliantly throughout all of the performances!! Many thanks to our wonderful staff who always give above and beyond and to parents who have supported with providing costumes, as well as providing audience support.





Dates coming up...

17/12/18	Party for Kahlo and Hepburn pm
18/12/18	Party for Johnson & Parks pm
19/12/18	Party for Potter, Rowling and Curie pm
20/12/18	SANTA ASSEMBLY / TALENT SHOW and break up for Xmas
7/1/19	School opens
18/1/19	Termly reports sent home
13/02/19	Valentine DISCO, 5-6.00pm
W/b 11/2/19	Careers week
15/2/19	Break up Half term
25/2/19	School opens and topic week
13/3/19	Group photographs
27/3/19	Reports sent home (Y1-5)
3/4/19	Parent's Evening I (3.40-7.00pm)
10/4/19	Parent's Evening II (3.40-6.30pm)
12/4/19	Finish for Easter

Equali-tea

On Wednesday 14th December members of our local community and the Mayor of Huddersfield, Glen Lowe came to watch our children perform plays about women's equality and parliament. In addition to this they browsed the work that children produced as part of our Women's week that took place in October. The guests were bowled over by our children and as always we were very proud. Well done to all involved



